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 Self Control 

  Perseverance 

  Inclusion 

  Respect 

  Inspiration 

  Trust 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to the final newsletter of the term. 
 
I cannot believe that Mr. Eggleton is leaving us at the end of today, it seems to have come upon us so quickly. I know he will be dearly 
missed by the children, staff and parents. 
He has been such a creative, enthusiastic teacher who is both calm and understanding. I know I speak on behalf of the whole school 
when I say have the most amazing time, you have been a fantastic member of Bredhurst School and we all hope you will visit us when 
you return to England! Safe travels Mr. Eggleton. 
Rest assured, Mr Peters has been trained on the PA system! So May Day should be safe! 
 
We are lucky enough to have Miss Essenhigh joining our team after the Easter break. She is looking forward to teaching Kemsley class 
and has some super ideas already for the new topic and the classroom. 
 
A very well done to the netball team, who played on Wednesday after school. Unfortunately they did not win, but played very well as a 
team. On Thursday the team played in the Mini Youth tournament, they were pulled out in a very difficult group, but played with such 
determination and spirit, coming 6th place overall. The team looked very smart in their new team jackets. 
 
Well done to the Key stage 1 children who played in a rapid fire tournament at Greenfields on Wednesday morning. You all represented 
the school extremely well, coming 4th overall. 
 
The children all enjoyed our morning of Easter activities on Wednesday and came home with a variety of creations. 
 
The Easter service at St. Peter’s Church was lovely this morning. The singing was beautiful, the children spoke clearly and the atmosphere 
was lovely. Thank you to all the parents who joined us. I’m sorry it was such a squash! 
 
We hope the children all enjoyed the Easter Egg Hunt this afternoon—thank you to FOBS for the donated eggs. Thank you to                  
Mrs Adamson for making all the letters and clues and organising the event! 
 
Have a wonderful break, I hope the children all come back refreshed 
 and ready for the next term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 

Netball team in their new 

sponsored jackets. 



Swimming 

We really do rely on parental support for swimming, in relations to cost—without your donations the school cannot maintain 

the costs of the pool and the pool will have to be closed down—it seems such a shame to have to lose this resource. However, 

The school cannot run it at a loss, using money which needs to support teaching and learning. 

Children will not able to swim without the return of their permission slip. If you have paid by BACS please ensure your permis-

sion slip is sent back to the office. 

 

Time table for swimming week commencing 29.4.29 

 

Mondays  Fir Tree - am 

   Kemsley - pm 

 

Tuesdays  Forge  - pm 

 

Wednesday  Forge  - am (after May) 

    

 

Thursday  Oakwood - (after May) 

   Hurstwood - pm 

 

Friday   Fir Tree - am   Fir Tree should come into school every Friday in their PE kits. 

 

We are looking for parent helpers for all of these sessions, if you are able to commit to one or more of these sessions, please 

speak to Mrs. Sage. You will need a DBS and will be assisting the staff member teaching swimming. 

 

St George’s Tag Day is on the first day back to school Tuesday 23rd April—St. George’s House may wear their own clothes in 

their house colour red! 

 

Well done to St. Andrew’s House for being the winning house for term 4. All the children in St. Andrew’s house may wear their 

own clothes in house colours blue on Wednesday 24th April. 

 

On Friday 26th April we will be having a sweet tombola tag day.  Your child can wear their own clothes for a wrapped sweet 

donation towards the sweet tombola  for May Day. 

 

We are looking for any volunteer mini-bus drivers, we have 

been offered the use of the age concern mini-bus, but need 

to  supply drivers. If you have any spare time during the 

school day please speak to Mrs Cox, Mrs Steer or the school 

office for further details. 

 

 

We have had four parental elections for the parent governor role. Thank you to those parents. The ballot 

forms will be sent out straight after the Easter Break. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fstatic1.squarespace.com%2Fstatic%2F5978f8bd20099e87a4b741b0%2Ft%2F5a4e3888f9619a322db10a37%2F1515075754260%2Fvolunteer-logo-sized-to-6.9x3.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.housing-assistance.com%2Fnews-
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cypresscharter.org%2Fourpages%2Fauto%2F2018%2F9%2F21%2F52294051%2Fwe%2520need%2520you%2520flyer_edited.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cypresscharter.org%2Fm%2Fnews%2Fshow_news.jsp%3FREC_ID%3D52775
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdiysolarpanelsv.com%2Fimages%2Fclipart-people-voting-10.gif&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdiysolarpanelsv.com%2Fwomen-voting-clipart.html&docid=sM9aqiYM_VUwPM&tbnid=iYE4QOtXPbZmIM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiL6Ozu1LbhAhVS


Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Jarin Gurney 

Forge       Holly Checkland 

Hurstwood Cherry Grant 

Kemsley   Isabella Springer 

Oakwood     Niamh Jennings 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Jarin Gurney  

Forge   James Tupper 

Hurstwood  Bradley Groves  

Kemsley  Sean Maple 

Oakwood  Nathan Duduyemi 

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Thomas Newell 

Forge  Lois Agyekum 

Hurstwood Jacob Apps 

Kemsley Sienna Hegley 

Oakwood Charley Pratten 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the Easter Break your child will be bringing home the clothes 

that they will need for May Day.  

 

 

Reminder of Swimming Timetable 

 

Mondays  Fir Tree - am 

   Kemsley - pm 

 

Tuesdays  Forge  - pm 

 

Wednesday  Forge  - am (after May)   

 

Thursday  Oakwood - (after May) 

   Hurstwood - pm 

 

Friday   Fir Tree - am   

 

 

 

          Louis Merrick 

        

 

 

Diary Dates for this Term 

 

April 

Tuesday 23rd  All back to school 

Friday 26th   Sweet Tag Day for May Day  

Monday 30th  FOBS Meeting 

 

May 

Thursday 2nd  Year 3+4 Living land Detling  

Thursday 2nd  Yr6 SATs MTG 2.30p.m. 

Friday 3rd   Orchard Run 

Tuesday 7th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Woodland Trust 

Thursday  Class photos 

Wk 13th—17th SATs Week 

Thursday 16th  KS1 Football v Oak Primary (home) 

Friday 17th   May Day rehearsals 

Saturday 18th  MAY DAY 

Wednesday 22nd Parent drop in afternoon—look at your 

   child’s books 

June 

 

Thursday 6th   Yr6 Safety in Action 

Thursday 6th   Yr 5 Secondary Transfer Mtg 

Friday 7th   Yr 6 Sailing 

Thursday 13th  Yr 5 PGL Meeting 

Friday 14th   Father’s Day breakfast 

Friday 14th   Yr 6 Sailing 


